Driveways - Approaches & Culverts

Approaches & Culverts

Property owners are responsible for building an approach to their property bordering a
township road. They are also responsible for the cost of materials and labor. In regard to culvert
installation, the township will reimburse the owner 50% for the actual culvert. The owner is to
submit a copy of the bill to the township clerk upon verification from a township supervisor or
township engineer confirming the culvert was installed correctly. Culverts must be made of steel
with a minimum of 15 inches. All new culverts will have to have aprons at each end. Plastic
culverts are not acceptable. Owners are not permitted to place any utility lines under or over
township roads to their property unless the proper public utility company does the construction.

The approach/culvert will be inspected twice. An initial visit and then a final inspection. At the
time of the initial visit, the property owner will be required to fill out an application provided to
him/her by the township. Up final inspection, a $50.00 fee will be required to be paid by the land
owner to the township.

See Driveways — Approach Policy for a permit application
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